

DAVID L. CORLISS CITY MANAGER City Offices PO Box 708 66044-0708 www.lawrenceks.org 6 East 6^{th St} 785-832-3000 FAX 785-832-3405 CITY COMMISSION

MAYOR ROBERT CHESTNUT

COMMISSIONERS MIKE AMYX ARON E. CROMWELL LANCE M. JOHNSON MICHAEL DEVER

June 5, 2009

Mr. William McCauley 1222 Prospect Lawrence, KS 66044

Dear Mr. McCauley,

On behalf of the Aviation Advisory Board for the city of Lawrence, this letter will serve as the board's official response to your recent submission of a business proposal to locate a skydiving business at the Lawrence Municipal Airport.

At its May 6 board meeting, the Aviation Advisory Board received your proposal and along with public input and individual board members' research, the board voted 7-0 to recommend to the Lawrence City Commission that your business enterprise not be allowed to locate and operate at the airport. The board's decision was based largely on significant safety concerns and incompatibility with airfield operations with existing businesses present at the airport.

The board extends it appreciation for your consideration of the Lawrence Municipal Airport as a potential base of operations; and wishes you success in your future endeavors.

Sincerely.

Chuck F. Soules, P.E. Director of Public Works Public Works Division City of Lawrence

6 E 6th St.

Lawrence, KS 66044

Cc:

Aviation Advisory Board David Corliss, City Manager

